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Big Java: Early Objects, 7th Edition focuses on the
essentials of effective learning and is suitable for a
two-semester introduction to programming sequence.
This text requires no prior programming experience
and only a modest amount of high school algebra.
Objects and classes from the standard library are
used where appropriate in early sections with
coverage on object-oriented design starting in
Chapter 8. This gradual approach allows students to
use objects throughout their study of the core
algorithmic topics, without teaching bad habits that
must be un-learned later. The second half covers
algorithms and data structures at a level suitable for
beginning students. Choosing the enhanced eText
format allows students to develop their coding skills
using targeted, progressive interactivities designed to
integrate with the eText. All sections include built-in
activities, open-ended review exercises, programming
exercises, and projects to help students practice
programming and build confidence. These activities
go far beyond simplistic multiple-choice questions and
animations. They have been designed to guide
students along a learning path for mastering the
complexities of programming. Students demonstrate
comprehension of programming structures, then
practice programming with simple steps in scaffolded
settings, and finally write complete, automatically
graded programs. The perpetual access VitalSource
Enhanced eText, when integrated with your school's
learning management system, provides the capability
to monitor student progress in VitalSource
SCORECenter and track grades for homework or
participation. *Enhanced eText and interactive
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functionality available through select vendors and
may require LMS integration approval for
SCORECenter.

Data Structures and Algorithms in Java
Using the latest features of Java 5, this unique objectoriented presentation introduces readers to data
structures via thirty, manageable chapters. KEY
FeaturesTOPICS: Introduces each ADT in its own
chapter, including examples or applications. Provides
aA variety of exercises and projects, plus additional
self-assessment questions throughout. the text
Includes generic data types as well as enumerations,
for-each loops, the interface Iterable, the class
Scanner, assert statements, and autoboxing and
unboxing. Identifies important Java code as a Listing.
Provides NNotes and Pprogramming Ttips in each
chapter. For programmers and software engineers
interested in learning more about data structures and
abstractions.

Java, Java, Java
An overview of the programming language's
fundamentals covers syntax, initialization,
implementation, classes, error handling, objects,
applets, multiple threads, projects, and network
programming.

Alice 3 in Action with JavaTM
With a variety of interactive learning features and
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user-friendly pedagogy, the Third Edition provides a
comprehensive introduction to programming using
the most current version of Java. Throughout the text
the authors incorporate an "active learning approach"
which asks students to take an active role in their
understanding of the language through the use of
numerous interactive examples, exercises, and
projects. Object-oriented programming concepts are
developed progressively and reinforced through
numerous Programming Activities, allowing students
to fully understand and implement both basic and
sophisticated techniques. In response to students
growing interest in animation and visualization the
text includes techniques for producing graphical
output and animations beginning in Chapter 4 with
applets and continuing throughout the text. You will
find Java Illuminated, Third Edition comprehensive
and user-friendly. Students will find it exciting to
delve into the world of programming with hands-on,
real-world applications!New to the Third
Edition:-Includes NEW examples and projects
throughout-Every NEW copy of the text includes a CDROM with the following: *programming activity
framework code*full example code from each
chapter*browser-based modules with visual step-bystep demonstrations of code execution*links to
popular integrated development environments and
the Java Standard Edition JDK-Every new copy
includes full student access to TuringsCraft Custome
CodeLab. Customized to match the organization of
this textbook, CodeLab provides over 300 short handson programming exercises with immediate
feedback.Instructor Resources: Test Bank, PowerPoint
Lecture Outlines, Solutions to Programming Activities
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in text, and Answers to the chapter exercisesAlso
available:Java Illuminated: Brief Edition, Third Edition
(ISBN-13: 978-1-4496-3202-1). This Brief Edition is
suitable for the one-term introductory course.

A Programmer's Guide to Java
Certification
Computer Graphics for Java Programmers is a good
place to start for those with a little experience of Java
who wish to create and manipulate 2D and 3D
graphical objects. Two-dimensional subjects discussed
include logical coordinates, triangulation of polygons
and both Bezier and B-spline curve fitting. There is
also a chapter about transformations, culminating in a
useful Java class for 3D rotations about an arbitrary
axis. The perspective representation of 3D solid
objects is discussed in detail, including efficient
algorithms for hidden-face and hidden-line
elimination. These and many other algorithms are
accompanied by complete, ready-to-run Java
programs which can be downloaded from the
accompanying web site.

Data Structures and Algorithm Analysis
in Java
Structure and Interpretation of Computer Programs by
Harold Abelson and Gerald Jay Sussman is licensed
under a Creative Commons AttributionNonCommercial 3.0 License.

Java Illuminated
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ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your
instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure
that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for each
title, including customized versions for individual
schools, and registrations are not transferable. In
addition, you may need a CourseID, provided by your
instructor, to register for and use Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products. Packages Access codes for
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products may not be
included when purchasing or renting from companies
other than Pearson; check with the seller before
completing your purchase. Used or rental books If you
rent or purchase a used book with an access code,
the access code may have been redeemed previously
and you may have to purchase a new access code.
Access codes Access codes that are purchased from
sellers other than Pearson carry a higher risk of being
either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code.
Check with the seller prior to purchase. -- Java: An
Introduction to Problem Solving and Programming, 7e,
is ideal for introductory Computer Science courses
using Java, and other introductory programming
courses in departments of Computer Science,
Computer Engineering, CIS, MIS, IT, and Business. It
also serves as a useful Java fundamentals reference
for programmers. Students are introduced to objectoriented programming and important concepts such
as design, testing and debugging, programming style,
interfaces inheritance, and exception handling. The
Java coverage is a concise, accessible introduction
that covers key language features. Objects are
covered thoroughly and early in the text, with an
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emphasis on application programs over applets.
MyProgrammingLab for Java is a total learning
package. MyProgrammingLab is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment program that truly engages
students in learning. It helps students better prepare
for class, quizzes, and exams-resulting in better
performance in the course-and provides educators a
dynamic set of tools for gauging individual and class
progress. Teaching and Learning Experience This
program presents a better teaching and learning
experience--for you and your students. Personalized
Learning with MyProgrammingLab: Through the power
of practice and immediate personalized feedback,
MyProgrammingLab helps students fully grasp the
logic, semantics, and syntax of programming. A
Concise, Accessible Introduction to Java: Key Java
language features are covered in an accessible
manner that resonates with introductory
programmers. Tried-and-true Pedagogy: Numerous
case studies, programming examples, and
programming tips are used to help teach problemsolving and programming techniques. Flexible
Coverage that Fits your Course: Flexibility charts and
optional graphics sections allow instructors to order
chapters and sections based on their course needs.
Instructor and Student Resources that Enhance
Learning: Resources are available to expand on the
topics presented in the text. Note: Java: An
Introduction to Problem Solving and Programming
with MyProgrammingLab Access Card Package, 7/e
contains: ISBN-10: 0133766268/ISBN-13:
9780133766264 Java: An Introduction to Problem
Solving and Programming , 7/e ISBN-10:
0133841030/ISBN-13: 9780133841039
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MyProgrammingLab with Pearson eText -- Access
Card -- for Java: An Introduction to Problem Solving
and Programming , 7/e MyProgrammingLab is not a
self-paced technology and should only be purchased
when required by an instructor.

Java Foundations
Th> A Programmer’s Guide to Java™ SCJP
Certification, Third Edition, provides detailed coverage
of all exam topics and objectives, readily runnable
code examples, programming exercises, extensive
review questions, and a new mock exam. In addition,
as a comprehensive primer to the Java programming
language, this book is an invaluable reference tool.
This new edition has been thoroughly updated to
focus on the latest version of the exam (CX-310-065).
In particular, it contains in-depth explanations of the
language features. Their usage is illustrated by way of
code scenarios, as required by the exam. The
companion Web site (www.ii.uib.no/~khalid/pgjc3e/)
contains a version of the SCJP 1.6 Exam Simulator
developed by the authors. The site also contains the
complete source code for all the book’s examples, as
well as solutions to the programming exercises. What
you will find in this book: Extensive coverage of all the
objectives defined for the Sun Certified Programmer
for the Java Platform, Standard Edition 6 (CX-310-065)
Exam An easy-to-follow structure with chapters
organized according to the exam objectives, as laid
out by Sun Microsystems Summaries that clearly state
and differentiate the exam objectives and the
supplementary objectives to be covered in each
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chapter A list of Sun’s objectives for the SCJP 1.6
Exam and a guide to taking the exam A complete
mock exam with new questions (not repeats of review
questions) Numerous exam-relevant review questions
to test your understanding of each major topic, with
annotated answers Programming exercises and
solutions at the end of each chapter Copious code
examples illustrating concepts, where the code has
been compiled and thoroughly tested on multiple
platforms Program output demonstrating expected
results from running the examples Extensive use of
UML (Unified Modeling Language) for illustration
purposes An introduction to basic terminology and
concepts in object-oriented programming Advice on
how to avoid common pitfalls in mastering the
language and taking the exam Platform- and toolindependent coverage Information about the SCJP 1.6
Upgrade (CX-310-066) Exam

Fundamentals of Java Programming
A clear, student-friendly and engaging introduction to
how information technology is used in business.
Featuring several case studies, video interviews,
thorough pedagogy and completely up-to-date
chapters, this textbook will be a core resource for
undergraduate students of Business Information
Systems, a compulsory module in business degrees.

Design Patterns Explained
Class-tested and coherent, this textbook teaches
classical and web information retrieval, including web
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search and the related areas of text classification and
text clustering from basic concepts. It gives an up-todate treatment of all aspects of the design and
implementation of systems for gathering, indexing,
and searching documents; methods for evaluating
systems; and an introduction to the use of machine
learning methods on text collections. All the
important ideas are explained using examples and
figures, making it perfect for introductory courses in
information retrieval for advanced undergraduates
and graduate students in computer science. Based on
feedback from extensive classroom experience, the
book has been carefully structured in order to make
teaching more natural and effective. Slides and
additional exercises (with solutions for lecturers) are
also available through the book's supporting website
to help course instructors prepare their lectures.

Object-Oriented Design And Patterns
Cay Horstmann offers readers an effective means for
mastering computing concepts and developing strong
design skills. This book introduces object-oriented
fundamentals critical to designing software and shows
how to implement design techniques. The author's
clear, hands-on presentation and outstanding writing
style help readers to better understand the material.·
A Crash Course in Java· The Object-Oriented Design
Process· Guidelines for Class Design· Interface Types
and Polymorphism· Patterns and GUI Programming·
Inheritance and Abstract Classes· The Java Object
Model· Frameworks· Multithreading· More Design
Patterns
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Thinking in Java
This easy-to-follow textbook teaches Java
programming from first principles, as well as covering
design and testing methodologies. The text is divided
into two parts. Each part supports a one-semester
module, the first part addressing fundamental
programming concepts, and the second part building
on this foundation, teaching the skills required to
develop more advanced applications. This fully
updated and greatly enhanced fourth edition covers
the key developments introduced in Java 8, including
material on JavaFX, lambda expressions and the
Stream API. Topics and features: begins by
introducing fundamental programming concepts such
as declaration of variables, control structures,
methods and arrays; goes on to cover the
fundamental object-oriented concepts of classes and
objects, inheritance and polymorphism; uses JavaFX
throughout for constructing event-driven graphical
interfaces; includes advanced topics such as
interfaces and lambda expressions, generics,
collection classes and exceptions; explains filehandling techniques, packages, multi-threaded
programs, socket programming, remote database
access and processing collections using streams;
includes self-test questions and programming
exercises at the end of each chapter, as well as two
illuminating case studies; provides additional
resources at its associated website (simply go to
springer.com and search for "Java in Two
Semesters"), including a guide on how to install and
use the NetBeansTM Java IDE. Offering a gentle
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introduction to the field, assuming no prior knowledge
of the subject, Java in Two Semesters is the ideal
companion to undergraduate modules in software
development or programming.

Identidades Myspanishlab With Pearson
Ebook Student Access Code
This text blends traditional introductory physics topics
with an emphasis on human applications and an
expanded coverage of modern physics topics, such as
the existence of atoms and the conversion of mass
into energy. Topical coverage is combined with the
author's lively, conversational writing style, innovative
features, the direct and clear manner of presentation,
and the emphasis on problem solving and practical
applications.

Java For Everyone: Compatible with Java
5, 6, and 7, 2nd Edition
Java Concepts: Late Objects, 3rd Edition focuses on
the essentials of effective learning and is suitable for
a two-semester introduction to programming
sequence. This text requires no prior programming
experience and only a modest amount of high school
algebra. It provides an approachable introduction to
fundamental programming techniques and design
skills, helping students master basic concepts and
become competent coders. Each important concept is
introduced in easy-to understand terms before more
complicated examples are discussed. Choosing the
enhanced eText format allows students to develop
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their coding skills using targeted, progressive
interactivities designed to integrate with the eText. All
sections include built-in activities, open-ended review
exercises, programming exercises, and projects to
help students practice programming and build
confidence. These activities go far beyond simplistic
multiple-choice questions and animations. They have
been designed to guide students along a learning
path for mastering the complexities of programming.
Students demonstrate comprehension of
programming structures, then practice programming
with simple steps in scaffolded settings, and finally
write complete, automatically graded programs. The
perpetual access VitalSource Enhanced eText, when
integrated with your school's learning management
system, provides the capability to monitor student
progress in VitalSource SCORECenter and track
grades for homework or participation. *Enhanced
eText and interactive functionality available through
select vendors and may require LMS integration
approval for SCORECenter.

Structure and Interpretation of
Computer Programs - 2nd Edition
Data Structures and Algorithm Analysis in Java is an
“advanced algorithms” book that fits between
traditional CS2 and Algorithms Analysis courses. In
the old ACM Curriculum Guidelines, this course was
known as CS7. This text is for readers who want to
learn good programming and algorithm analysis skills
simultaneously so that they can develop such
programs with the maximum amount of efficiency.
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Readers should have some knowledge of intermediate
programming, including topics as object-based
programming and recursion, and some background in
discrete math. As the speed and power of computers
increases, so does the need for effective
programming and algorithm analysis. By approaching
these skills in tandem, Mark Allen Weiss teaches
readers to develop well-constructed, maximally
efficient programs in Java. Weiss clearly explains
topics from binary heaps to sorting to NPcompleteness, and dedicates a full chapter to
amortized analysis and advanced data structures and
their implementation. Figures and examples
illustrating successive stages of algorithms contribute
to Weiss' careful, rigorous and in-depth analysis of
each type of algorithm. A logical organization of
topics and full access to source code complement the
text's coverage.

Java in Two Semesters
Summary This third revision of Manning's popular The
Quick Python Book offers a clear, crisp updated
introduction to the elegant Python programming
language and its famously easy-to-read syntax.
Written for programmers new to Python, this latest
edition includes new exercises throughout. It covers
features common to other languages concisely, while
introducing Python's comprehensive standard
functions library and unique features in detail.
Foreword by Nicholas Tollervey, Python Software
Foundation. Purchase of the print book includes a free
eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning
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Publications. About the Technology Initially Guido van
Rossum's 1989 holiday project, Python has grown into
an amazing computer language. It's a joy to learn and
read, and powerful enough to handle everything from
low-level system resources to advanced applications
like deep learning. Elegantly simple and complete, it
also boasts a massive ecosystem of libraries and
frameworks. Python programmers are in high
demand/mdash;you can't afford not to be fluent!
About the Book The Quick Python Book, Third Edition
is a comprehensive guide to the Python language by a
Python authority, Naomi Ceder. With the personal
touch of a skilled teacher, she beautifully balances
details of the language with the insights and advice
you need to handle any task. Extensive, relevant
examples and learn-by-doing exercises help you
master each important concept the first time through.
Whether you're scraping websites or playing around
with nested tuples, you'll appreciate this book's
clarity, focus, and attention to detail. What's Inside
Clear coverage of Python 3 Core libraries, packages,
and tools In-depth exercises Five new data sciencerelated chapters About the Reader Written for readers
familiar with programming concepts--no Python
experience assumed. About the Author Naomi Ceder
is chair of the Python Software Foundation. She has
been learning, using, and teaching Python since 2001.
Table of Contents PART 1 - STARTING OUT About
Python Getting started The Quick Python overview
PART 2 - THE ESSENTIALS The absolute basics Lists,
tuples, and sets Strings Dictionaries Control flow
Functions Modules and scoping rules Python programs
Using the filesystem Reading and writing files
Exceptions PART 3 - ADVANCED LANGUAGE
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FEATURES Classes and object-oriented programming
Regular expressions Data types as objects Packages
Using Python libraries PART 4 - WORKING WITH DATA
Basic file wrangling Processing data files Data over
the network Saving data Exploring data

Alice 3 in Action: Computing Through
Animation
Data Structures and Algorithms in Java, Second
Edition is designed to be easy to read and understand
although the topic itself is complicated. Algorithms
are the procedures that software programs use to
manipulate data structures. Besides clear and simple
example programs, the author includes a workshop as
a small demonstration program executable on a Web
browser. The programs demonstrate in graphical form
what data structures look like and how they operate.
In the second edition, the program is rewritten to
improve operation and clarify the algorithms, the
example programs are revised to work with the latest
version of the Java JDK, and questions and exercises
will be added at the end of each chapter making the
book even more useful. Educational Supplement
Suggested solutions to the programming projects
found at the end of each chapter are made available
to instructors at recognized educational institutions.
This educational supplement can be found at
www.prenhall.com, in the Instructor Resource Center.

Programming Embedded Systems
A Student Guide to Object-Oriented Development is
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an introductory text that follows the software
development process, from requirements capture to
implementation, using an object-oriented approach.
The book uses object-oriented techniques to present a
practical viewpoint on developing software, providing
the reader with a basic understanding of objectoriented concepts by developing the subject in an
uncomplicated and easy-to-follow manner. It is based
on a main worked case study for teaching purposes,
plus others with password-protected answers on the
web for use in coursework or exams. Readers can
benefit from the authors' years of teaching
experience. The book outlines standard objectoriented modelling techniques and illustrates them
with a variety of examples and exercises, using UML
as the modelling language and Java as the language
of implementation. It adopts a simple, step by step
approach to object-oriented development, and
includes case studies, examples, and exercises with
solutions to consolidate learning. There are 13
chapters covering a variety of topics such as
sequence and collaboration diagrams; state diagrams;
activity diagrams; and implementation diagrams. This
book is an ideal reference for students taking
undergraduate introductory/intermediate computing
and information systems courses, as well as business
studies courses and conversion masters'
programmes. Adopts a simple, step by step approach
to object-oriented development Includes case studies,
examples, and exercises with solutions to consolidate
learning Benefit from the authors' years of teaching
experience
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Java
Currently used at many colleges, universities, and
high schools, this hands-on introduction to computer
science is ideal for people with little or no
programming experience. The goal of this concise
book is not just to teach you Java, but to help you
think like a computer scientist. You’ll learn how to
program—a useful skill by itself—but you’ll also
discover how to use programming as a means to an
end. Authors Allen Downey and Chris Mayfield start
with the most basic concepts and gradually move into
topics that are more complex, such as recursion and
object-oriented programming. Each brief chapter
covers the material for one week of a college course
and includes exercises to help you practice what
you’ve learned. Learn one concept at a time: tackle
complex topics in a series of small steps with
examples Understand how to formulate problems,
think creatively about solutions, and write programs
clearly and accurately Determine which development
techniques work best for you, and practice the
important skill of debugging Learn relationships
among input and output, decisions and loops, classes
and methods, strings and arrays Work on exercises
involving word games, graphics, puzzles, and playing
cards The updated second edition of Think Java also
features new chapters on polymorphism and data
processing, as well as content covering changes
through Java 12.

Java Programming
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Designed for a first Computer Science (CS1) Java
course, JAVA PROGRAMMING: FROM PROBLEM
ANALYSIS TO PROGRAM DESIGN, 5e, International
Edition will motivate your students while building a
cornerstone for the Computer Science curriculum.
With a focus on your students' learning, this text
approaches programming using the latest version of
Java, and includes updated programming exercises
and programs. The engaging and clear-cut writing
style will help your students learn key concepts
through concise explanations and practice in this
complex and powerful language.

A Practical Introduction to Data
Structures and Algorithm Analysis
"Java, Java, Java, Third Edition systematically
introduces the Java 1.5 language to the context of
practical problem-solving and effective objectoriented design. Carefully and incrementally, the
authors demonstrate how to decompose problems,
use UML diagrams to design Java software that solves
those problems, and transform their designs into
efficient, robust code. Their "objects-early" approach
reflects the latest pedagogical insights into teaching
Java, and their examples help readers apply
sophisticated techniques rapidly and
effectively."--BOOK JACKET.

Java Concepts
Summary: "Written for programmers with a
background in high level language programming, the
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book applies the Deitel signature live code approach
to teaching programming and explores the Java
language in depth "

Java Cookbook
Authored by two of the leading authorities in the field,
this guide offers readers the knowledge and skills
needed to achieve proficiency with embedded
software.

Computer Graphics for Java
Programmers
This easy-to-follow textbook teaches Java
programming from first principles, as well as covering
design and testing methodologies. The text is divided
into two parts. Each part supports a one-semester
module, the first part addressing fundamental
programming concepts, and the second part building
on this foundation, teaching the skills required to
develop more advanced applications. This fully
updated and greatly enhanced fourth edition covers
the key developments introduced in Java 8, including
material on JavaFX, lambda expressions and the
Stream API. Topics and features: begins by
introducing fundamental programming concepts such
as declaration of variables, control structures,
methods and arrays; goes on to cover the
fundamental object-oriented concepts of classes and
objects, inheritance and polymorphism; uses JavaFX
throughout for constructing event-driven graphical
interfaces; includes advanced topics such as
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interfaces and lambda expressions, generics,
collection classes and exceptions; explains filehandling techniques, packages, multi-threaded
programs, socket programming, remote database
access and processing collections using streams;
includes self-test questions and programming
exercises at the end of each chapter, as well as two
illuminating case studies; provides additional
resources at its associated website (simply go to
springer.com and search for "Java in Two
Semesters"), including a guide on how to install and
use the NetBeansTM Java IDE. Offering a gentle
introduction to the field, assuming no prior knowledge
of the subject, Java in Two Semesters is the ideal
companion to undergraduate modules in software
development or programming.

Computer Graphics for Java
Programmers
"One of the great things about the book is the way
the authors explain concepts very simply using
analogies rather than programming examples–this
has been very inspiring for a product I'm working on:
an audio-only introduction to OOP and software
development." –Bruce Eckel "I would expect that
readers with a basic understanding of object-oriented
programming and design would find this book useful,
before approaching design patterns completely.
Design Patterns Explained complements the existing
design patterns texts and may perform a very useful
role, fitting between introductory texts such as UML
Distilled and the more advanced patterns books."
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–James Noble Leverage the quality and productivity
benefits of patterns–without the complexity! Design
Patterns Explained, Second Edition is the field's
simplest, clearest, most practical introduction to
patterns. Using dozens of updated Java examples, it
shows programmers and architects exactly how to
use patterns to design, develop, and deliver software
far more effectively. You'll start with a complete
overview of the fundamental principles of patterns,
and the role of object-oriented analysis and design in
contemporary software development. Then, using
easy-to-understand sample code, Alan Shalloway and
James Trott illuminate dozens of today's most useful
patterns: their underlying concepts, advantages,
tradeoffs, implementation techniques, and pitfalls to
avoid. Many patterns are accompanied by UML
diagrams. Building on their best-selling First Edition,
Shalloway and Trott have thoroughly updated this
book to reflect new software design trends, patterns,
and implementation techniques. Reflecting extensive
reader feedback, they have deepened and clarified
coverage throughout, and reorganized content for
even greater ease of understanding. New and
revamped coverage in this edition includes Better
ways to start "thinking in patterns" How design
patterns can facilitate agile development using
eXtreme Programming and other methods How to use
commonality and variability analysis to design
application architectures The key role of testing into a
patterns-driven development process How to use
factories to instantiate and manage objects more
effectively The Object-Pool Pattern–a new pattern not
identified by the "Gang of Four" New study/practice
questions at the end of every chapter Gentle yet
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thorough, this book assumes no patterns experience
whatsoever. It's the ideal "first book" on patterns, and
a perfect complement to Gamma's classic Design
Patterns. If you're a programmer or architect who
wants the clearest possible understanding of design
patterns–or if you've struggled to make them work for
you–read this book.

A Student Guide to Object-Oriented
Development
This textbook presents basic and advanced
computational physics in a very didactic style. It
contains very-well-presented and simple
mathematical descriptions of many of the most
important algorithms used in computational physics.
The first part of the book discusses the basic
numerical methods. The second part concentrates on
simulation of classical and quantum systems. Several
classes of integration methods are discussed
including not only the standard Euler and Runge Kutta
method but also multi-step methods and the class of
Verlet methods, which is introduced by studying the
motion in Liouville space. A general chapter on the
numerical treatment of differential equations provides
methods of finite differences, finite volumes, finite
elements and boundary elements together with
spectral methods and weighted residual based
methods. The book gives simple but non trivial
examples from a broad range of physical topics trying
to give the reader insight into not only the numerical
treatment but also simulated problems. Different
methods are compared with regard to their stability
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and efficiency. The exercises in the book are realised
as computer experiments.

Introduction to Information Retrieval
"Programming is, above all, problem solving. This
book will help student thoroughly understand realworld programming problems - and solve those
problems quickly and efficiently, using Java 5." "Ideal
for novice programmers, this book begins by
providing a rock-solid foundation in core programming
and problem-solving techniques. Building on this
foundation, students steadily deepen their skills, one
step at a time. They master basic object-oriented
programming and design; create effective eventdriven GUIs; use exception handling to build more
robust software; learn best practices for managing
I/O; even use recursive methods to simplify difficult
problems."--BOOK JACKET.

Computational Physics
Java continues to grow and evolve, and this cookbook
continues to evolve in tandem. With this guide, you’ll
get up to speed right away with hundreds of hands-on
recipes across a broad range of Java topics. You’ll
learn useful techniques for everything from string
handling and functional programming to network
communication. Each recipe includes self-contained
code solutions that you can freely use, along with a
discussion of how and why they work. If you’re
familiar with Java basics, this cookbook will bolster
your knowledge of the language and its many recent
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changes, including how to apply them in your day-today development. This updated edition covers
changes through Java 12 and parts of 13 and 14.
Recipes include: Methods for compiling, running, and
debugging Packaging Java classes and building
applications Manipulating, comparing, and
rearranging text Regular expressions for string and
pattern matching Handling numbers, dates, and times
Structuring data with collections, arrays, and other
types Object-oriented and functional programming
techniques Input/output, directory, and filesystem
operations Network programming on both client and
server Processing JSON for data interchange
Multithreading and concurrency Using Java in big data
applications Interfacing Java with other languages

Java SE 8 for Programmers
For nearly five years, one book has served as the
definitive reference to Java for all serious developers:
The Java Language Specification, by James Gosling,
Bill Joy, and Guy Steele. Now, these world-renowned
Java authorities (along with new co-author Gilad
Bracha) have delivered a monumental update. This
completely revised Second Edition covers the Java 2
Platform Standard Edition Version 1.3 with
unprecedented depth and precision, offering the
invaluable insights of Java's creators to every
developer. There is no better source for learning
everything about the Syntax and Semantics of the
Java programming language. Developers will turn to
this book again and again.
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Data Structures and Abstractions with
Java
This book looks at the exciting world of advanced
programming concepts with the three major Java
platforms - Java 2 Enterprise Edition (J2EE), Java 2
Standard Edition (J2SE) and Java 2 Micro Edition
(J2ME).

Advanced Java 2 Platform
This practical text contains fairly "traditional"
coverage of data structures with a clear and complete
use of algorithm analysis, and some emphasis on file
processing techniques as relevant to modern
programmers. It fully integrates OO programming
with these topics, as part of the detailed presentation
of OO programming itself.Chapter topics include lists,
stacks, and queues; binary and general trees; graphs;
file processing and external sorting; searching;
indexing; and limits to computation.For programmers
who need a good reference on data structures.

An Introduction to Information Systems
Java For Everyone, 2nd Edition is a comprehensive
introduction to Java and computer programming,
which focuses on the principles of programming,
software engineering, and effective learning. It is
designed for a one-semester, mixed-major, first
course in programming. Nobody supports your desire
to teach students good programming skills like Cay
Horstmann. Active in both the classroom and the
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software industry, Horstmann knows that meticulous
coding-not shortcuts-is the base upon which great
programmers are made. Using an innovative visual
design that leads students step-by-step through
intricacies of Java programming, Java For Everyone,
2nd Edition instills confidence in beginning
programmers and confidence leads to success.

Introduction to JAVA Programming
Inspired by the success of their best-selling
introductory programming text, Java Software
Solutions, authors Lewis, DePasquale, and Chase now
release Java Foundations, Second Edition. This text is
a comprehensive resource for instructors who want a
two-or three-semester introduction to programming
textbook that includes detail on data structures
topics. Java Foundations introduces a Software
Methodology early on and revisits it throughout to
ensure students develop sound program development
skills from the beginning. Control structures are
covered before writing classes, providing a solid
foundation of fundamental concepts and sophisticated
topics.

Learning Java Through Alice 3
CS1 students discover the energy and excitement of
programming right away with the innovative
approach found in ALICE IN ACTION WITH JAVATM, 2E
by Joel Adams. This meaningful, motivating
introduction to object-oriented programming uses a
spiral pedagogy to introduce key object-oriented
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topics using Alice 3.0 before circling back to review
the same concepts in JavaTM. Even first-time users
gain a positive, results-oriented programming
experience as they learn basic concepts using Alice.
This popular tool teaches programming techniques in
a visually rich environment that's less syntaxintensive to eliminate many of the barriers to
programming success. The text then seamlessly
applies the skills learned to programming successfully
in JavaTM. Engaging movie metaphors, 3D animations
and memorable examples throughout this edition
keep readers actively involved. With ALICE IN ACTION
WITH JAVATM, 2E learners enjoy a positive first
programming experience while gaining a solid
foundation for building their skills in JavaTM as well as
other programming languages. Important Notice:
Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.

Big Java
This textbook describes all phases of a compiler:
lexical analysis, parsing, abstract syntax, semantic
actions, intermediate representations, instruction
selection via tree matching, dataflow analysis, graphcoloring register allocation, and runtime systems. It
includes good coverage of current techniques in code
generation and register allocation, as well as the
compilation of functional and object-oriented
languages, that is missing from most books. The most
accepted and successful techniques are described
concisely, rather than as an exhaustive catalog of
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every possible variant, and illustrated with actual Java
classes. This second edition has been extensively
rewritten to include more discussion of Java and
object-oriented programming concepts, such as
visitor patterns. A unique feature is the newly
redesigned compiler project in Java, for a subset of
Java itself. The project includes both front-end and
back-end phases, so that students can build a
complete working compiler in one semester.

Java in Two Semesters
Readers discover the excitement and action of
computer programming right away with this dynamic
addition to any introductory computer programming
course - ALICE 3 IN ACTION: COMPUTING THROUGH
ANIMATION, 2E by Joel Adams. This brief six-chapter
supplementary book uses Alice -- the popular 3D
virtual reality computer programming system for
teaching and learning that reduces the syntax and
eliminates many of the common barriers to
programming success. Alice and ALICE 3 IN ACTION:
COMPUTING THROUGH ANIMATION, 2E make
programming both simple and fun. Even beginning
programmers instantly see the possibilities and
rewarding results of computer programming.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.

College Physics
Making extensive use of examples, this textbook on
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Java programming teaches the fundamental skills for
getting started in a command-line environment.
Meant to be used for a one-semester course to build
solid foundations in Java, Fundamentals of Java
Programming eschews second-semester content to
concentrate on over 180 code examples and 250
exercises. Key object classes (String, Scanner,
PrintStream, Arrays, and File) are included to get
started in Java programming. The programs are
explained with almost line-by-line descriptions, also
with chapter-by-chapter coding exercises. Teaching
resources include solutions to the exercises, as well
as digital lecture slides.

Think Java
This third edition covers fundamental concepts in
creating and manipulating 2D and 3D graphical
objects, including topics from classic graphics
algorithms to color and shading models. It maintains
the style of the two previous editions, teaching each
graphics topic in a sequence of concepts,
mathematics, algorithms, optimization techniques,
and Java coding. Completely revised and updated
according to years of classroom teaching, the third
edition of this highly popular textbook contains a
large number of ready-to-run Java programs and an
algorithm animation and demonstration open-source
software also in Java. It includes exercises and
examples making it ideal for classroom use or selfstudy, and provides a perfect foundation for
programming computer graphics using Java.
Undergraduate and graduate students majoring
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specifically in computer science, computer
engineering, electronic engineering, information
systems, and related disciplines will use this textbook
for their courses. Professionals and industrial
practitioners who wish to learn and explore basic
computer graphics techniques will also find this book
a valuable resource.

The Java Language Specification
The Quick Python Book
Are you looking for a hands-on approach to learning
how to program? This book uses a mixture of Java and
Alice3, a 3D programming environment, to bring
abstract fundamental programming concepts to life.
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